
Queen Elizabeth School

Q
E

I
I
 N

e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r

Issue 255

29.04.22

This Week
INSET Day: Don’t forget that the school is closed to students for an INSET Day on 

Friday 27th May.

Art Exhibition: We are holding an Art Exhibition in the Studio on the evening of 

Wednesday 11th May, displaying artwork created by students from across the whole 

school. Please see the attached invitation for more details.

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Event: We will be holding a special event in school on 

Thursday 26th May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. It will be held during 

the school day. More information and invitations will be sent out soon.

Jubilee Raffle: The QEII PTFA are planning to organise a raffle at our Jubilee event. 

If you, or anyone you know would like to donate a prize, please contact them via the 

school office.

Walk to School Week: In the week of 16th - 20th May we will having a “Walk to 

Schoo l ”  week .  Everyone  i s  encouraged  to  wa l k  t o  s choo l  i n  the

week, or to park their cars slightly further away and walk the rest of the way. If you

take any photos of yourselves and your children walking to school, please send them to

your class teacher so we can feature them in Newsround.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bucko
Bucko is a resilient rabbit. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Yochanan, Adventurers - Engaging really well and waiting his turn in Bucket Time.

Roy, Globetrotters - Brilliant canvas painting.



Class News from Sailors

Sailors Class have really enjoyed their rebound sessions. They have all grown in 

confidence jumping on the trampoline and are learning to listen and respond to 

instructions such as 'stop'. They have really loved jumping and bouncing to different 

nursery rhymes and songs. They have been getting stuck into our new topic 'On the 

Beach' and have enjoyed being out in the sunshine playing with their friends at the 

water tray, sand Tuff spot and taking it in turns to play bowling! 
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